
 

 
 
 

 
 
Friday, July 1, 2016 

 
Dear Ms. Flanagan, 

Per your public data request, attached find the Material Data Safety Sheet (MDSS) provided by 
FieldTurf to Edina Public Schools for the synthetic turf scheduled for installation at the Edina 
Community Center this summer. As previously noted in the synthetic turf FAQ on the district’s 
website, the district requested both an MDSS of the product prior to receiving the product as 
well as additional testing of the product upon receipt. This additional testing of the turf will be 
coordinated by the district in collaboration with Anderson-Johnson Associates, Inc. and Braun 
Intertec prior to installation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Susan Brott 
Director of Communications & Community Engagement 

 
CC: Eric Hamilton, Margo Bauck, Ric Dressen, Kevin Rupp 

Administrative Offices 
5701 Normandale Road 
Edina, MN 55424 
952-848-3900  
www.edinaschools.org 
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